Republic of the Philippines
u CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY OF THE PHILIPPINES

BAGONG PILIPINAS

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT
24 October 2024

Due to the suspension of work in all government offices in the National
Capital Region today, 24 October 2024, the meeting of the Bids and Awards
Committee-Alpha (Bac-Alpha), including all its agenda items is moved to 29
October 2024 (Tuesday), 9:30 AM at the ODG Conference Room, 4" Floor,
CAAP Main Building, MIA Road, Pasay City.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.
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Diaz
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